
 
 

 
CBOE Information Circular IC08-29 
CFE Information Circular IC08-03 
 
Date:  February 25, 2008 
 
To:  CBOE Members and Member Firms and CFE Trading Privilege Holders 
 
From:  CBOE Research Department 
 
Re:    Indicative Values for VIX, RVX, VXN and VXD 
 
Please be advised that the indicative values now being disseminating for the CBOE Volatility 
Index (VIX), CBOE Russell 2000 Volatility Index (RVX), CBOE Nasdaq-100 Volatility Index 
(VXN) and CBOE DJIA Volatility Index (VXD) accurately account for the Good Friday trading 
holiday.  Previously disseminated indicative values for the VIX, RVX, VXN and VXD that were 
impacted because they did not take into account the Good Friday trading holiday will be 
recalculated and disseminated in the near future.   
 
Questions may be directed to Bill Speth at (312) 786-7141 or John Hiatt at (312) 786-7779. 
 
(This circular updates CBOE and CFE Information Circulars IC08-026 and IC08-02) 
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